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Beavers are essential to the repair and rehabilitation of Oregon waterways.  Many of 

the key waterways have been damaged to the extent that they are no longer healthy 

environments for the fish, wildlife and humans that need them for life.   As a keystone 

species, beavers have the ability to occupy these waterways and “engineer” them 

back to health at no cost.  This bill is critical follow-up to the beaver believer bill 

passed last year advancing the objectives of that legislation.  Please support and 

pass this essential measure to improve naturally critical waterways in Oregon.  

Thank you, 

Ann Jamison 

 

 


